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Canford REACH Regulations Statement 
 

 

 

The REACH (Registration, Evaluation, Authorisation and restriction of Chemicals) 
Regulations came into force on 1st June 2007.  
 
Canford does not manufacture or import, to the best of its knowledge and belief, any 
materials which would cause us to become registrants under the regulations. Neither 
does Canford manufacture or distribute any articles which are designed to release 
substances, particularly substances of very high concern (SVHCs) as defined in the 
REACH Regulations, in normal use and in normal operating conditions. Currently to the 
best of our knowledge no substances in Canford supplied products are listed under the 
latest restriction provisions of REACH annex XVII based on information provided by 
suppliers.  
 
We do, in the course of standard business, use and distribute a limited number of 
chemicals (from reputable UK/EU sources) which are commonly found in our industry 
sector for cleaning or lubrication applications. In the course of such trade, we have 
always offered appropriate MSDS sheets and encouraged feedback should any 
problems be encountered in use by our customers (so far there have been no such 
instances in over 40 years of experience). We will, of course continue to provide such 
information and support the exchange of any relevant safety data.  
 
 
Signed on behalf of Canford Audio Limited 

 
 
 

Alan Wilson, 
Chief Executive Officer 
July 2022 


